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Welcome message from the municipality of Lac-Tremblant-Nord 
 
Dear new resident: 
 
Welcome to Lac-Tremblant-Nord! As you already know, you have chosen a remarkable 
community where life is good. We are very proud of the beauty of nature around us that 
generations of citizens who have gone before us have preserved over time, ensuring a 
quality of life that will be the envy of your guests 
 
The municipal council of the municipality of Lac-Tremblant-Nord is composed of the 
mayor, Mrs. Kimberly Meyer, and six councillors, Mrs.  Louise Royer and Sirs Jean 
Cloutier, Philippe Couture, Charles de Broin, Éric Lessard and Peter Richardson. 
 
Council meetings are held once a month at 144, du Couvent Street, Mont-Tremblant 
(Village) on Saturday morning at 11 am. The meeting schedule is on the website 
(https://lac-tremblant-nord.qc.ca/) under Municipal Council section. You are always invited 
to attend and meet your councillors, ask questions, share your ideas and interests or 
simply as an observer to learn about the decision-making process at the municipal level. 
We place a high value on the opinions we gather during our consultations with citizens. 
 
You will find on our website all the useful information on the various activities of the council, 
as well as the rules governing municipal life in Lac-Tremblant-Nord. You will also be able 
to consult the majority of the regulations in force in the territory and you have access to 
the common application forms for permits and authorizations for your projects. Do you 

have a project  Come meet the municipal inspector. A permit or a certificate of 
authorization must be obtained before starting the work. Some applications must be 
submitted to the Planning Advisory Committee (PAC) and Municipal Council for approval. 
 
The marinas in the Lac-Tremblant-Nord territory are administered by Preservation Lac 
Tremblant North (PLTN), a non-profit organization created and managed by volunteer 
members of the community whose aim is to maintain the environmental integrity of the 
region for future generations. You will find the information on our website, Citizens 
Information Section or on the PLTN website (https://www.preservationltn.ca/). Please 
contact PLTN to obtain lake access by-laws by the marina 
(secretaire@preservationltn.ca). 
 
Our municipality is part of to the agglomeration of the city of Mont-Tremblant and our 
residents are entitled to certain recreational privileges of the city of Mont-Tremblant. You  
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must obtain the Vivre Mont-Tremblant / Lac-Tremblant-Nord card to enjoy these privileges. 
Note that as the municipality is part of the agglomeration of the City of Mont-Tremblant, it 
will also send you a municipal tax bill for the services under its responsibility. 
http://www.villedemont-tremblant.qc.ca/. 
 
We use email for most of our news releases. If you wish to receive them, please provide 
us your email address. Our contact details are below. 
 
The municipal office is open from Wednesday to Friday between 9 am and 5 pm and on 
Saturday between 9 am and 12 pm. 
 
 
Looking forward to meeting you. 
 
 
 
Kimberly Meyer and council members 
Martin Paul Gélinas, general manager 
Josée Roy, administrative assistant 
Dave Williams-Roy, municipal inspector 
 
 
 


